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OIAD-2699 

7 February 2023 

   
 
Tēnā koe  
 
Thank you for your Official Information Act request, part of which has been transferred from 
Fire and Emergency New Zealand to the Department of Conservation (DOC), in which you 
asked for the amount paid in Fire and Emergency Levies for the 2021/22 financial year. 
 
In response to this request, the amount paid by DOC in Fire and Emergency Levies for the 
2021/22 financial year was $73,856.87, excluding GST. 
 
Please note that this letter (with your personal details removed) may be published on the 
Department’s website. 
 
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 

 
Kevin Martin 
Chief Financial Officer 
Department of Conservation 
Te Papa Atawhai 




